Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O. Box A
Aiken, South Carolina 29802

JUN' 15 2000

Ms. Karen Patterson, Chair
SRS Citizens Advisory Board
1103 Conger Drive

Aiken, SC 29803

Dear Ms. Patterson:

SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation Number 125 — Waste
Isolation Pilot Plant Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA)
Permit Modification (Miscertification Rate on a Waste Stream Basis)

Thank you for submitting the subject recommendation regarding the Carlsbad Area
Office (CAO) RCRA Permit Modification request to the New Mexico Environment
Department (NMED). I will forward your support of the permit modification to the
NMED. In addition, I will forward your request to DOE-CAO to submit a permit
modification to reduce the initial miscertification rate from 11 percent to 1 percent.

If you have any questions, please call me or Dale Ormond at (803) 725-8013.

Sincerely,
Greg Rudy
Manager
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